UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS
COLLEGE OF MEDICINE
912 SouTH WoOD STREET
CHICAGO 12, ILLINOIS

DEPARTMENT OF PSYCHIATRY Sept.enber 28’ 19%

Dr. Leonidas H, Berry, Coordinator
Medical Counseling Clinics

Department of Public Health

Division of Hospitals and Chronic Illness
412 East L7th Street

Chicago 15, Illinois

Dear Doctor Berry:

I can understand your anxiety to get an overall report of the
activities of the Medical Counseling Clinics during its period
of functioning at the University of Illinois,

I have been trying to get the necessary information for a report
from its leading participants here, Dr. Vin Rosenthal and Mrs.
Walters, since the time just before the clinic ceased operation.
Mrs, Walters prepared a very excellent report from the Social
Worker's viewpoint and submitted 4t several months ago, I have
not seen Dr, Rosenthal's report yet but I was informed over the
telephone this morning that it had been received by Dr. Sherman,
apparently within the past few days,

So that there would be no further delay, I requested Dr. Sherman
to prepare her final report and send it directly to you without
waiting for me to review it,

Sincerely yours,

Francis J, Gerty, M.D,
FJG/e

P.S, My letter was held for my signature as I had to be absent
to attend to University business in Urbana September 28th,
Meantime, Dr. Shemman had prepared a report and sent it to
you, I have just read it. I hope it suits your present
purpose,
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